
 

 

     
  

 
Public Comment Period for Potential Interregional 
Conflict Between Regions C and D Regarding the 

Proposed Marvin Nichols Reservoir 
 

Comment Period Ends June 9, 2025 
 

At its May 8, 2025, meeting the Texas Water Development Board requested that 
members of the public submit written input regarding the potential for substantial 
adverse effects or other reasons for the Board to find an interregional conflict exists 
between regions C and D regarding the proposed Marvin Nichols Reservoir.  
 
Comments can be submitted to IRCcomments@twdb.texas.gov and are due by 
close of business on June 9, 2025. 
 
 
[Letter from Region D, the North East Texas Regional Water Planning Group, is 
below.] 
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